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5th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This letter is to remind you of our trial of allowing pupils to come into school dressed in their PE kits 
on days they have PE. This trial will start from Monday next week. PE kits are part of our school 
uniform and therefore it is important that everybody wears the same and follows our school policy 
on these days. 
 
A plain red polo shirt or t-shirt (with the Colmers Logo if you wish) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School jumper, cardigan or plain navy tracksuit top (over the top for colder months).  
 

 
 

 

 
 
Plain navy or black tracksuit bottoms should also be worn with trainers (or shorts in warmer 
weather).  
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

Please see below a list which shows which days each year group will be having their PE lessons 
on from Monday.  
 
Reception – Wednesday 
Year 1 – Tuesday 
Year 2 – Tuesday 
Year 3 – Thursday 
Year 4 – Monday 
Year 5 – Year 5 will be swimming during this term, so will not be taking part in this initial trial. 
Year 6 – Friday 
 
If you have any questions about this, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Williams 


